
 

 

This is school year went really fast. Please make sure you have turned in your summer enroll-

ment forms. Please bring 2 sets of summer clothes and sun block for your child. We would 

like to thank all the families for spoiling us during the week of teacher appreciation. Thank 

you for letting us get to know and care for your children. 

                                                                                                  ~Charissa 

Hello from the baby room! It will be so nice to have nice weather and 

enjoy the outside. Please be sure to bring your child a sun hat and sun 

block. Also we need to send their winter change of clothes home and 

have you bring extra summer clothes for them. We have to say good-bye 

to Emma, her family is moving away and Skylar will be moving up to the 

Mixed room we will miss them so much. We do Welcome Max & Heston 

to our room, Hanston will be glad to have more boys in our room he was 

out numbered quite a bit. We also want to wish a HAPPY MOTHER'S 

DAY to all of our Mommies!! 

 

Miss Sue & Miss Jenna 
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April went fast! We are ready for May and warmer weather so we 

can spend more time outside. We want to thank everyone for partic-

ipating in the Week of the Young Child. This month we will talk 

about flowers and bugs. Please remember to bring summer clothes, 

sunscreen and hats, if needed. Hope everyone has a great Mother’s 

Day and Memorial Day! 

Miss Amber & Miss Kelsey 

Hello from Mixed 2! We have all decided that we love the month of May because it brings 

warmer weather and that means more time outside! This month 

we sadly say goodbye to Slade & Sloan as they are graduating to 

Toddler 1. We sure will miss those sweet little grins! The babies 

are starting to settle in to their new environment and they 

seem to enjoy looking at our colorful decorations we have hang-

ing from the ceiling. We love their little smiles and the little 

sounds they make when we talk to them.  Happy Mother's Day 

to all the mothers!   

Miss Betty &  Miss Jodi  
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The month of May for Toddler Two will be adventurous like a day at the pond, which will be 

our theme of the month. We will be welcoming two new friends to our classroom and saying 

goodbye to one! Graham and Kate will be joining us on this adventure. Connor will be moving 

up to the Preschool 1 room and we are going to miss him! We would also like to thank Connor 

for the flowers, and send a big thank you to Ava and her mom for making Rice Krispy 

treats to say goodbye to Lily, who had moved last month.  Mother’s day is a hop away from 

us, and we’d like to recognize and thank all of the Mother’s for the wonderful things they 

do for the children.  

 

Miss Ranae & Miss Brit 

April has come and gone so fast. We finished the alphabet talking about the letters V,W, X, Y, and Z. We worked hard 

tracing letters, coloring zebra stripes, and making letters using playdoh. We also want to thank all the parents who 

helped your child celebrate Week of the Young Child. It was a success! In addition, Miss Brittney will be gone until May 

9th to celebrate her marriage to Justin Glauser. Miss Hannah will be in the room with Kassidy in the mornings. Please 

talk with your child about using extra good listening ears to help their teachers out. Thanks! 

Miss Brittney & Miss Hannah 
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During the month of May we will be talking about Mother's Day, Bugs, Kites, 

Memorial Day and Water. With warmer weather around the corner if you could please 

bring your child summer clothes, hats and sun screen that would be greatly appreciated. 

We said a sad good-bye to Sawyer and Graham as they moved up to Toddler 2, we will miss 

them both very much. We are excited to welcome Slade and Sloan to our room and start 

making fun memories with them! Wishing everyone the best.  

 

Miss Sarah and Miss Kris 

Toddler I Room News 

April was a month full of fun for Preschool One. We learned about the letters T, U, V, and W. 

The kids had fun making trains, tire tracks, umbrellas, vines, volcanos, and winter objects for 

art projects. During circle time we spent a lot of time talking about Spring. The kids in-

formed Miss Kiley and I that it is supposed to rain a lot during that season. That being said, 

the kids were thrilled when it actually did rain (other than the fact it meant we could not go 

outside). During April we also got to celebrate our friend Aisnley’s third birthday. Lastly, May 

2nd we will welcome Connor to the class and we are so excited to have him. We hope everyone 

has a great month! 

 

Miss Bailie and Miss Kiley 


